PELL CITY PLAYERS SCHOLARSHIP

The Pell City Players is a nonprofit community theatre organization dedicated to the advancement of quality theatre in the Pell City area. Three scholarships are awarded annually to Pell City High School students who have participated in the fine arts department at Pell City High School.
The criteria for consideration for the Pell City Players scholarship are listed below. Please submit your completed application to Kelly Whittington in the PCHS art room 102 by March 15, 2021.
· A cover sheet with contact information and a brief statement of your future plans 
· A current photograph
· A one page essay describing how participating in the arts has influenced your plans for the future. Are you going into a college performing or visual arts program? If not, how has being involved with the arts in high school benefitted you for the future?
